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I'm just now learning that there is planning underway for a new highway on the west side of
Portland, as part of HB 3231.

The bill would nullify important land use protections and likely lead to more large projects
that divide communities and pump more pollutants into our air.

Please ensure that neither the project nor the bill get off the ground. It's a dinosaur idea that
actually works against our region's needs.

Thanks,
Evan
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